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Jake Preston
fyi-request-8759-3887903a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Jake

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 25 September 2018.
You requested:

I am requesting all communication between Treasury and EQC , specifically all
emails, briefings or other notes that were generated or received between 04
September 2010 and 31 March 2011.

The Treasury is aware that you have made the same request to EQC, and that EQC
has responded indicating that your request has been granted and the information will

be provided in due course.

The Treasury is working with EQC to assemble the information and ensure all relevant
communications are covered. The information will be released to you by EQC.

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.

Yours sincerely

Shelley Hollingsworth
Manager, Commercial Performance
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Wellington
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